


Resignation accepted, all the Regents voting aye.

The President recommended the acceptance of the resignation of

Miles B. Kennedy from the Department of Food and Drugs, the

same to be effective April 1, 1920.

Mr. Pratt made the motion, the vote standing as follows:

    Judge Cheney         Aye

    Mrs. Hood            Aye

    Mr. Pratt            Aye

    Mr. North            Aye

The President recommended the appointment of Helena Shade to be

Assistant Dean of Women for the University year beginning July 1,

1920, at a salary of $12






